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INTERNAL CALL FOR MOBILITY FELLOWSHIPS OF THE ERASMUS+ KA203
INCLUDEED PROJECT FOR THE PARTICIPATION IN TECHNICAL AND
ACADEMIC TRAINING COURSES IN THE UNIVERSITY OF HEIDELBERG.

Two international mobility grants of the Erasmus+ INCLUDEED Project (2020-1-ES01-KA203-
081885) are called for training courses at the University of Heidelberg for teaching and research
staff.

The training stays will take place on the 6th and 8th December, 2022 in accordance with the
program established by the aforementioned institution on the theme Materials and methods in
immigrant and refugee language teaching: adaptability to the context. The program will be
aimed at the training of teaching staff and/or researchers in the field of foreign language teaching.

The following are the requirements to be able to apply for these grants:

- To be a member of the teaching or research staff of the University of Bologna at the time of
implementation of the mobility;

- To have a practical command of the language in which the training course will be conducted
(English).

Priority will be given to members of the INCLUDEED project, junior teachers and to those
persons who are currently being trained and have a research profile in foreign language didactics.

Those wishing to participate in this call must submit their updated curriculum vitae and a
motivation letter before November 8th, 2022 at 12:00 noon to the email address
matteo.viale@unibo.it.

This call will be decided by resolution of the director of the INCLUDEED Project of the
University of Bologna. The resolution will be made public on November 10th, 2022 on the official
INCLUDEED website (includeed.usal.es), and the result will be notified by email to those
interested and to the Project coordinators.

For any further information, interested parties may contact matteo.viale@unibo.it.

Bologna, October, 24th, 2022,

The Universiy of Bologna INCLUDEED Project Director
Matteo Viale
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